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  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 17th June (Week 2) 

Next Week: Monday 24th June (Week 1) 

Sixth Sense 
UCAS Discovery Day: Tuesday 25th June  

As you will be aware following the focus to last week’s assembly, 

next Tuesday the UCAS Discovery event at the NEC. 

Letters for this educational visit were given out last Friday. If you 

lose or still require a letter, spares have been given to Miss Hunter 

in Student Services. The letter has a CONSENT FORM stapled to it at the back that MUST be brought back to either Mr Bow-

ers or Miss Hunter by Thursday 19th June in order to be permitted to attend the visit. 

Above is a list of all of the talks that take place on the Big Q&A stage. These are well worth planning in to you itinerary for 

the day! In addition a reminder of the process of how to register for the event is also given. WHY NOT DO THIS NOW? 

Further information regarding the location of the stand for each university can be found on page 2 of this week’s edition.  

ALL YEAR 12 student will be required to register 
directly with UCAS in advance of the UCAS Discov-
ery Day event by completing the following three 
steps: 
1. Going to the following webpage https://

www.ucas.com/events/ucas-discovery-
birmingham-2024-438661 and clicking on 
“Book your place now” 

2. Selecting 'Join group booking' from the drop
-down list. 

3. Entering the group booking reference 

UCASBKN1029598 and follow the instruc-

tions to complete their individual registra-
tion. 

“Never Forget”, Year 13  

As the immortal Gary Barlow said, “We’ve come along way…” and as ever, it is strange to find us 

seemingly so quickly at the final week of the academic year for our Year 13 A Level students. 

Arrangements are in place to mark the occasion for both BTEC and A Level students in the form 

of the traditional Leavers Assembly.  

This event will require our Year 13 to arrive at 1425 to head straight to the Drama Studio. Once 

the assemblies are over, we look forward to the catering team putting laying on a BBQ in the 

quad area (and hopefully brilliant sunshine!) whilst playing some music that has formed some of the sound track to their time at the 

Academy over the course of the last two or seven years (!), depending upon if you joined us from Year 7 or indeed Year 12. They may 

well also be an ice cream van so serve up a celebratory Mr Whippy. By this time, the wider teaching team will also be able to join the 

students and sign some of their notebooks or shirts! 
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